
Dear	All,	

I	trust	you	are	well	during	these	difficult	times.	Please	know	that	I	am	always	
available	for	pastoral	support,	and	invite	you	to	contact	me	at	the	Rectory	on	
0161	320	4895	should	you	wish.		If	anyone	would	like	to	be	included	in	my	own	
prayers,	and	on	the	prayer	list,	again	please	do	let	me	know.		

I	was	deeply	saddened	to	hear	of	the	passing	of	Margaret	Pearson,	and	both	
Margaret	and	her	family	remain	in	my	prayers	and	thoughts.	The	funeral	will	
take	place	on	Friday	19thFebruary,	led	by	Rev	Sheila	Cant.	Please	be	mindful	of	
the	current	restrictions	in	place	regarding	Covid	19	and	services.	

Prayer	List	

When	praying,	please	extend	your	thoughts	to	Vera	Hadfield	who	is	currently	
unwell	and	in	hospital,	Marjorie	Redfern	who		has	also	been	in	hospital,	and	
for	Beryl	Brown,	who	still	awaits	surgery	on	her	knee.	Our	love	and	best	
wishes	to	them	both.		

February	2021	

There	is	a	list	of	services	to	take	place	throughout	February	on	the	website.		

I	would	like	to	request	feedback	on	the	online	services,	what	would	you	like	to	
see	more	of,	etc.	I	would	also	welcome	a	discussion	with	anyone	who	would	
like	to	part	in	these	services,	either	by	giving	a	Bible	reading,	or	reading	the	
Prayers	of	Intercession.	Please	do	let	me	know	if	you	are	interested.	These	
services	are	for	all	of	us,	as	a	congregation,	to	be	able	to	share	an	online	
session	of	worship	whilst	we	are	unable	to	come	together	in	church.	It	is	
important	to	me	that	I	am	providing	a	service	which	appeals	to	everyone.	

I	look	forward	to	hopefully	speaking	with	many	of	you	in	the	coming	weeks.	

In	the	meantime,	stay	safe.	

	

Rev	Jules	Mambu	


